
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                            May 11, 2020 
 
Cory Wolhrab called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Tammy Miller, Ron Daugs, Cory Wohlrab, James Franz, Elaine Rollins 
 
Public Attendance: Roger Towne 
 
Public Input: None 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the April meeting.  James Franz made a motion to accept the minutes as being read. 
Seconded by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Ron Daugs to accept the report as presented.  Seconded 
by James Franz.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits: Alexis Schaffer presented a building permit for a 12’ x 80’ building for a home (and a lien to) for review.  After 
review, Ron made a motion to accept the permit pending receipt of the sanitary permit number.  Seconded by James 
Franz.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business:  James Franz made a motion to table building a new Town Shop /Hall until a later date.  Ron Daugs 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
New Business:  James Franz made a motion to reduce the Liquor, Beer, and Operator licenses to the statute minimum for 
this year for Little Summit Bar and Grill, Summit Ridge, and Babe’s Country Club.  Ron Daugs seconded the motion.  
Motion carried. 
 
Highway Maintenance:  Backhoe is at the County Shop being repaired.   
Ron Daugs made a motion to accept the bids for road work for sealing and asphalt from Scott Construction per the quote 
received with the addition of the section on Wells between Rohner Rd. and Rollins Rd.  James Franz second the motion.  
Motion carried.  
Patrolman are working on cutting down culverts and smoothing them with cold mix. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Ron Daugs made a motion to approve the bills as presented. James 
Franz seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:58 P.M. was made by James Fran.  Seconded by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
          Tammy Miller, Clerk 
     

 

 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


